

By way of a report, please note that I have requested CDWI trainers for the weekend of May 12. I have not received confirmation from Terry Reynolds as yet, but am confident that we will be able to find trainers available for that weekend. I have prepared a letter of invitation for our Directors and will be sending it (via email initially) as soon as the trainers are confirmed. I have also contacted Steve Tramack in the event that Terry is unavailable to assist in fulfilling my request in a timely manner. I will be making regular contact with Terry and Steve to do all that I can to insure this one comes off as planned.

Hopefully, I will see to tomorrow.

Tim Woodall